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23rd Jan

Sir

I have the honor to ec

hnwledge the receipt of you

for ther letter of 15th Sertecel, on

the subject of the commission

of mue percent paid by this de¬

partments to the Barck of Montreal

and others for eartnc vouchers

on the horth wist Terretain

and sating that in arder to awed

the payment of such large amounts

for commission you would nave

no objection to geanting credet

to dgeeets to enable them to perey

such accounts os caused be

ased directly through the Indian

Diget.
J. O. McLougall Esqr

Secdilar General

Ottawa
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